Accelerated Reader will be available to the children (current P4 upwards) during the summer months this year as it is so important to keep them reading and developing their comprehension skills, especially in these times.  If you have any queries e.g. your child is locked out of Accelerated Reader or can't get logged on, or any other query during the summer months, please contact Mrs Anne Marie McKevitt on amckevitt519@c2kni.net    
